
 

 

 

23rd  March 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

In order to carefully monitor the PE provision in our school, it is hugely beneficial to understand how each 

student perceives their involvement and development in lessons and what we offer as a school.  

 

Please can you carefully read the questions in the survey to your child and help them answer honestly and 

accurately so that we can gain a better understanding of how we can improve PE for your child at Larchwood.  

 

It would be a huge help to us if you could complete this survey by Friday. It shouldn't take more than 10 

minutes. 

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

K Pirie 

Mrs K Pirie 

PE Lead 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=E5PZhW20X0GH_zAovGvzsFEBNjSpoXRFkqj36z6Y4t5U

MUZMOU5VTlYzVjVDTEhHQkFXNk1FM1hDQi4u 
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